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Wexford Landing HOA 

Officers 

Mike Burgess-President/Secretary/ACC 
Member 
Tom Bauer – Treasurer/ACC Member 
Pat Riley – Vice President/ACC Chair.  

 

 

 

 

 

Progress in our community 

 

Tree removal 

In August, a tree removal contractor 
worked along the west 
taxiway to remove 
encroaching trees.  A 
total of eight trees 
were removed, 
improving the 
condition of our air 
strip.  
 

 

Construction 

Work continues on five new residences at 
Wexford Landing.  Lots of good things 
happening at the Landing! 
 

Our Local Fire Station 

We might take for granted the existence 
of our Volunteer Fire Department until 
they don’t exist. Our Volunteer Fire 
Department provides a visible service 
including working wrecks and fires. If not 
for them we may not be able to buy 
reasonable homeowners’ insurance. If 
you have a chance, please stop by and 
thank these folks for their service. An HOA 
Member cut the grass at the station this 
summer as a token of appreciation. We 
might consider offering the Volunteers 
airplane rides for them and their families. 
They meet the third Tuesday evening of 
the month to do maintenance and such 
on equipment at the Burkelo station. 
 
 

Wexford Landing Landings 

Brett and Alyssa Kozura flew in from 
Delaware for a visit on September 25th, 
accompanied by our 
newest HOA member, 
Jack, age 6 weeks. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friends Mitch and Teresa Pennington of 
Just Plane Adventures Resort in Medley, 
West Virginia made a quick stop at 
Wexford 
Landing on 
October 
29th, on 
their way to 
Florida in 
their 
Cessna 172.   
 
 

fiber optic internet service 

Aiken Electric Cooperative has been 
working to install fiber optic cable for a 
new internet service.  They reported in 
October that they are on schedule to 
begin splicing connections in November.  
If you are interested in fiber optic internet 
service, and have not signed up yet, you 
can register at: 

carolinaconnect.com 
 
Wexford Wives Get-togethers 

The Wexford Wives got together on 
September 17th for a “Summer’s Last 
Hurrah” pool party.  We enjoyed the 
sunshine, good conversation, and ice 
cream floats by the pool.  We also started 
plans for upcoming get-togethers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome new wexford wives 

If you would like to join us at our get-
togethers (virtual or in-person), just send 
your preferred phone and/or email to 
Chris.  
 
 
 
 

Next HOA Meeting: 

Saturday November 19th 11:00 am 

Colmer’s (Lot 6) 

Have photos or items for the newsletter?  

Contact Chris or Cherie 

Jim Tidwell and Leonard Self, with Jim’s 

Bonanza 

The Kozura 

Family and 

their Cessna 

190 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Wishing all our friends a safe 

and joyous holiday! 2022 Adopt-a-Highway 

Pick Up Dates 

November 19th 

 

Official Wexford 

Landing 

birdhouse, 

compliments of 

the Toms 
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